Founpep 1708.

LIVERPOOL BLUE COAT SCHOOL.,
WAVERTREE,

LIVERPOOL, 15.31st..Janvaxry...1955.

Telephone No. :
SEFTON PARK 17.

From the Headmaster.

Dear Mrs Livingston,

Mr. Watcyn wishes me to tell you that
Stanley has been removed to Alder Hey Hospital
with Appendicits.

You have no cause for any undue alarm.
Stanley had his operation this morning, and the
report received from Mr. Watcyn's enquiries is,
"that Stanley is quite comfortable",

He is in Ward B2, where any future
enquiries as to his well-being should be made,
(Phone No. Stoneycroft 230.).

Yours sincerely,

Headmaster's Secretary.

Mres N,E,Livingston,
8, Glendevon Road,
Terbock Road,
Huyton,

Liverpool.



